
  

 A lot has already happened since we arrived back in South Africa, and since we wrote 
our last Newsletter. We are now back in our normal ministry routine with so much momentum. 
This week we preached our 50th message since we arrived on May 10th. Our daily Bible studies 
are growing, and we hope to start churches from these groups. Our 2 G-TEAMS (Bible school) 
campuses are continuing with students graduating in December. Campuses in Springs and Lehae 
will be added in January 2020. We are reaching out to more provinces for church planting, and 
invitations from non-grace pastors for Bible exposition and doctrinal sharing are now scheduled.  
Our national calendar of activities is well-followed with excellent attendance and result in each 
event.  
 The 4 of us are doing great. We survived winter with very minimal health issues-much 
better than previous winters.  Sheba celebrated her 41st birthday June 24, and Shedea turned 
10 on July 28. Shedea will finish Grade 3 in December. Shedesh has 4 books left to finish Kinder 
2. They are growing fast! Monday is our day off.  
 We are humbled by your continued faithfulness in partnering with us through prayer 
and financial support. Please know that we value your sacrifices, cherish your love and 
appreciate your generosity. We can’t imagine our lives and ministry without you all. We know 
you are already blessed with all spiritual blessings in Christ Jesus. Praying that God’s material 
and physical blessings will also abound yet more and more to each one of you.  We love you all 
dearly! 
 
 

For more information on our mission field and ministries, don’t hesitate to contact us  
at dpadayhag@tcmusa.org or follow us on Facebook, Instagram and Twitter.  

We are full-time missionaries.  Our financial support comes from free will gifts of churches and 
individuals.  TCM issues tax-deductible receipts for all donations for our family and ministry. 

If you would like to partner with us, contact 
THINGS TO COME MISSION - P.O. Box 127 Beech Grove, IN 46107 Tel. (317) 783-0300 
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June 17 - Youth Growing in Grace (YouthGiG) was 
officially launched with its 1st conference held at 
Grace Outreach Church – Boksburg a day after South 
Africa’s June 16 National Youth Day celebration. 
There were 70 delegates including adult    volunteers 
and kids from three congregations. Certified John 
Maxwell speaker and Bible school graduate, 
Josephine Chalmers, did a workshop on Personal 
Character. Dean spoke on the theme, Youth Growing 
In Grace. While grateful for the good turn-out, still 
there were youths from other church branches that 
didn’t make it due to work and  financial issues.   

 YouthGIG Day Conference 

Ministerial Advancement Program 
 

June 15 – Grace Theological Education And 
Ministry School (G-TEAMS) added a 3rd level to 
its program. Ministerial Advancement Program 
(MAP) is a course designed to provide practical 
knowledge and guidance for pastors and 
previous graduates. Classes are done every 
second Saturday of the month. Subjects 
include: Leadership, Public Speaking, Personal 
Development, Inter-Personal Relationship, 
Counseling, The How To’s of Bible Studies and 
Church Planting.  

June 29 – We conducted a workshop 
for the 1st batch of KidsGiG teachers 
from different Grace Outreach Church 
branches. KidsGiG (Kids Growing in 
Grace) is our ministry for children 
ages 3 to 12. The priority is 
Sunday school classes, but we are 
developing it to be KidsGiG-3D-
Club during school holidays later 
on. Thanks to Bible Doctrines To 
Live By for generously providing 
us the curriculum. 

KidsGiG Teachers Training 
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Bible Study Meetings 
Aside from preaching at Grace Outreach Churches on Sundays and teaching at G-TEAMS on 
Saturdays, we also teach weekly Bible study groups. The meetings are Tuesday to Friday 
evenings in 6 strategic locations identified for church planting. The hosts invite families and 
friends, both believers and non-believers, for 1 hour Bible teaching and interactions. These 
meetings are intended not only for Bible knowledge impartation, but also to establish closer 
relationships with people, in hopes of building a desire to start their own church in due time.  

GOMSA Grand Launching August 4 - Grace Outreach 
Ministries South Africa (GOMSA) 
held its launching joint service. 
More than 200 adults and 
children packed the hall of New 
Millennium College in Kempton 
Park. Message from the Word 
through Dean, reiteration of 
vision and mission from board 
chairman Goodman Ndou, 
orientation of plans and 
programs, presentation of 
national leadership and 
distribution of membership/
church affiliation/workers 
certificates were highlights of 
the event. GOMSA is the national 
counterpart of Things to Come 
Mission in South Africa.    
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 We thank the Lord for the new freedom, 
vibe and excitement in the South Africa 
work. Delighted to see GOMSA leaders    
taking responsibilities and spearheading 
initiatives in spreading the ministry          
nationwide, despite their secular work and 
family responsibilities.  

 Thankful for the new ministry opportunities 
opening up in the provinces of Mpumalanga, 
Northwest, Free State, Limpopo, and 
neighboring countries of Lesotho and 
Swaziland. 

 Pray for 3 non-Grace pastors opening up 
their churches for the Grace message and 
ministry.  Our national coordinator and a 
couple pastors will be organizing preliminary 
meetings and visits with these pastors to 
finalize our meeting for a Bible outreach.  

 We are grateful one of our young pastors 
will be taking over the pastorate of a 
Pentecostal church that is learning the Grace 
message in December. Please pray for the 
transition.  

 While grateful for many opportunities in the 
ministry, the need for more full time     
workers to help respond to these 
“Macedonian calls” has become so evident. 
Would you please pray with us that we get 
even 3 of our faithful and hard-working 
pastors to go full-time? With a gift of $300 
for each of them per month they’ll be able 
to sustain their family needs and do more in 
the ministry.  These  3 will be working 
primarily with outreach and church planting. 
Right now, Sheba and I are the only full-time 
and fully-supported workers.   

 Faithfulness and Fruitfulness In the Ministry 
is the theme for the GOMSA National 
Conference this December 6-8. Pastor Jim 
Tollar of GBC-Beloit, WI is our guest speaker. 
Pray for an exciting & life-changing 
conference. 

Prayer and Praise P
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